INC
2-1, Otemachi 2-Chome
Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-8105 JAPAN

October 16, 2020
Notification Letter concerning addition of raw material supplier
Dear Valued Customer

This letter is to inform you who have used Cellufine™. JNC Corporation would like to inform you about the

addition of raw material suppliers used for Cellufine as follows. Please review this letter.

Product Name:
Cellufine Q-500, Cellufine MAX Q-r, Cellufine MAX Q-h

Product Change:
Change: Addition of raw material supplier
Change material: Glycidyltrimethylammonium chloride (CAS No .: 3033-77-0)

Customer impact:
There is no change in quality caused by this change.

Schedule:
The product which manufactured with raw material provided by new supplier will be provided after January
16, 2021.

We appreciate your support and cooperation. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our staff
below

JNC Corporation (Tokyo Head office), Japan

E-mail: cellufine@jnc-corp.co.jp

TEL: +81-3-3243-6150

Sincerely,

Dk

Takashi Kato
Technical Manager
JNC Corporation




